
Good morning, Huskies! Today is Tuesday, November 21st and we are on a regular schedule. 

St. Paul’s will be offering their grilled cheese lunch tomorrow at noon, all are welcome! 
 
There will be a singing group rehearsal today in the Music Room at lunch time!  
 

Attention Huskies! This Thursday, the Culinary Tech 120 classes will be selling hand-held 

calzones at lunch time for $4.00. Come to room 123 at noon to get yours. There will be 2 

options: pepperoni and bacon or mushroom, peppers, feta, and spinach. If you're wondering 

what a calzone is, just think of a pizza pocket except ours are hand crafted fresh with delicious 

filings and dough made from scratch. They’re the perfect lunch food to grab and go. 

Remember, they're available this Thursday at noon from the Culinary Tech class for only 

$4.00.  And, this time, you can pay cash or tap!  

Preliminary singing auditions for this year's Spring Musical will take place today and tomorrow. 

Auditions will take place after school in the music room. All are welcome. No previous drama experience 

is necessary. Please sign up on the list posted on the bulletin board outside the Learning Commons. See 

Mrs. Dowling if you have any questions.  

Do you have clothing you don’t wear anymore that is in good condition? Do you want to swap those 

clothes for new-to-you clothing? Donate your clothing to Mrs. Bartlett in room 205 before tomorrow, 

and come to Hampton High on Thursday from 4:30pm – 7pm to get your new-to-you clothing. 

SR Boys host BRHS at 7:15 pm 

JV Boys @ S de C at 7:15 pm 


